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The Lost Boy
John Green is the award-winning, #1 bestselling author of Looking
for Alaska, An Abundance of Katherines, Paper Towns, Will Grayson,
Will Grayson (with David Levithan), and The Fault in Our Stars. His
many accolades include the Printz Medal, a Printz Hono

Dorie
Teenager Carl arrives on foster carer Maggie Hartley's doorstep
following a terrible row with his father. Quiet, withdrawn and
unhappy, Carl refuses to talk about his home life, and Maggie finds
herself at a loss as to how to help this vulnerable, lost boy. It's
clear that there's a very heavy burden resting on Carl's young
shoulders, but with the boy refusing to confide in anyone, and with
concerns about his mental health growing by the day, Maggie begins
to feel desperate. A chance discovery in Carl's room finally reveals
the truth behind the boy's anguish, and despite all her years of
experience as a foster carer, Carl's secret is unlike anything
Maggie has ever had to deal with before. Can Maggie help this
confused and unhappy boy share the truth behind his misery? And can
Carl ever find a way to move beyond his pain to live a happy, normal
life?

Help Yourself
A book about child abuse.

The Privilege of Youth
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The remarkable trilogy from SUNDAY TIMES No.1 Bestseller Dave Pelzer
- now in one volume. A CHILD CALLED 'IT' is Dave Pelzer's story of a
child beaten and starved by his emotionally unstable, alcoholic
mother: a mother who played torturous, unpredictable games that left
one of her three sons nearly dead. Dave was no longer considered a
son, or a boy, but an 'it'. His bed was an old army cot in the
basement and when he was allowed food it was scraps from the dogs'
bowl. Throughout, Dave kept alive the dream of finding a family who
would love and care for him. THE LOST BOY: the harrowing but
ultimately uplifting true story of Dave's journey through the fostercare system in search of a family who will love him. A MAN NAMED
DAVE: the gripping conclusion to this inspirational trilogy. With
extraordinary generosity of spirit, Dave takes us on a journey into
his past. At last he confronts his father and ultimately his mother.
Finally, Dave finds the courage to break the chains of the past and
learn to love, trust and live for the future.

A Child Called "It" and The Lost Boy
In this book, we have hand-picked the most sophisticated,
unanticipated, absorbing (if not at times crackpot!), original and
musing book reviews of "The Lost Boy: A Foster Child's Search for
the Love of a Family." Don't say we didn't warn you: these reviews
are known to shock with their unconventionality or intimacy. Some
may be startled by their biting sincerity; others may be spellbound
by their unbridled flights of fantasy. Don't buy this book if: 1.
You don't have nerves of steel. 2. You expect to get pregnant in the
next five minutes. 3. You've heard it all.

Never Sleep Again! the Most Dangerous Facts about the
Lost Boy
In this book, we have hand-picked the most sophisticated,
unanticipated, absorbing (if not at times crackpot!), original and
musing book reviews of "The Lost Boy: A Foster Child's Search for
the Love of a Family." Don't say we didn't warn you: these reviews
are known to shock with their unconventionality or intimacy. Some
may be startled by their biting sincerity; others may be spellbound
by their unbridled flights of fantasy. Don't buy this book if: 1.
You don't have nerves of steel. 2. You expect to get pregnant in the
next five minutes. 3. You've heard it all.

Keeper of the Lost Cities
In A Child Called "It," David Pelzer shared the harrowing story of
his abusive childhood. Now, his brother Richard reveals a horrifying
glimpse behind closed doors -- and shares a message of strength and
resilience. Mom has no one like David around to beat on anymore. I
am more afraid of her than everI get in more trouble for anything I
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do or say. Now I find that I'm always in trouble and I don't know
why. Now that David is gone, I'm afraid that she will try to kill
me, like she tried to kill him. I'm afraid that she will treat me
like an animal like she did him. I'm afraid that now I'm her IT. The
Pelzer family's secret life of fear and abuse was first revealed in
Dave Pelzer's inspiring New York Times bestseller, A Child Called
"It," followed by The Lost Child and A Man Called Dave. Here, for
the first time, Richard Pelzer tells the courageous and moving story
of his abusive childhood. From tormenting his brother David to
becoming himself the focus of his mother's wrath to his ultimate
liberation-here is a horrifying glimpse at what existed behind
closed doors in the Pelzer home. Equally important, Richard Pelzer's
touching account is a testament to the strength of the human heart
and its capacity to triumph over almost unimaginable trauma.

A Long Walk to Water
One of thousands of children who fled strife in southern Sudan, John
Bul Dau survived hunger, exhaustion, and violence. His wife, Martha,
endured similar hardships. In this memorable book, the two convey
the best of African values while relating searing accounts of famine
and war. There’s warmth as well, in their humorous tales of adapting
to American life. For its importance as a primary source, for its
inclusion of the rarely told female perspective of Sudan’s lost
children, for its celebration of human resilience, this is the
perfect story to inform and inspire young readers.

Lost Boy
"You're in our world now, Princess. You're ours." I don't belong
here. I'm the girl from the right side of the tracks--only in this
world, that makes me the enemy. And no one hates me more than the
Lost Boys. Beautiful. Dangerous. Cruel. They own this school. And
now they want to own me too. They promise to protect me, but I know
that's a lie. They want to break me, they want to make me pay for my
father's sins, and even though I'm forced to accept their bargain to
survive, I won't let them win. If Bishop, Misael, and Kace think
I'll break easilythey better think again. Because even a princess
can grow claws. This is the first book in the Slateview High series,
a reverse harem bully romance. It contains mature themes and is
intended for readers 18+.

CLASSICS Lost boy
A heartbreaking, powerful short story from Britain's most-loved
foster carer, perfect for fans of Cathy Glass and Casey Watson. 'An
amazing inspiration' 5* Reader Review 'Maggie has yet again proved
how valuable she is to vulnerable children and young people.' - 5*
Reader Review 'Brilliant Read' - 5* Reader Review Teenager Carl
arrives on foster carer Maggie Hartley's doorstep following a
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terrible row with his father. Quiet, withdrawn and unhappy, Carl
refuses to talk about his home life, and Maggie finds herself at a
loss as to how to help this vulnerable, lost boy. It's clear that
there's a very heavy burden resting on Carl's young shoulders, but
with the boy refusing to confide in anyone, and with concerns about
his mental health growing by the day, Maggie begins to feel
desperate. A chance discovery in Carl's room finally reveals the
truth behind the boy's anguish, and despite all her years of
experience as a foster carer, Carl's secret is unlike anything
Maggie has ever had to deal with before. Can Maggie help this
confused and unhappy boy share the truth behind his misery? And can
Carl ever find a way to move beyond his pain to live a happy, normal
life?

Stranger in a Strange Land
In the polygamous Fundamentalist Church of Jesus Christ of Latterday Saints (FLDS), girls can become valuable property as plural
wives, but boys are expendable, even a liability. In this powerful
and heartbreaking account, former FLDS member Brent Jeffs reveals
both the terror and the love he experienced growing up on his
prophet’s compound—and the harsh exile existence that so many boys
face once they have been expelled by the sect. Brent Jeffs is the
nephew of Warren Jeffs, the imprisoned leader of the FLDS. The son
of a prominent family in the church, Brent could have grown up to
have multiple wives of his own and significant power in the
10,000-strong community. But he knew that behind the group’s pious
public image—women in chaste dresses carrying babies on their
hips—lay a much darker reality. So he walked away, and was the first
to file a sexual-abuse lawsuit against his uncle. Now Brent shares
his courageous story and that of many other young men who have
become “lost boys” when they leave the FLDS, either by choice or by
expulsion. Brent experienced firsthand the absolute power that
church leaders wield—the kind of power that corrupts and perverts
those who will do anything to maintain it. Once young men no longer
belong to the church, they are cast out into a world for which they
are utterly unprepared. More often than not, they succumb to the
temptations of alcohol and other drugs. Tragically, Brent lost two
of his brothers in this struggle, one to suicide, the other to
overdose. In this book he shows that lost boys can triumph and that
abuse and trauma can be overcome, and he hopes that readers will be
inspired to help former FLDS members find their way in the world.

Lost Boi
At age twelve, Sophie learns that the remarkable abilities that have
always caused her to stand out identify her as an elf, and after
being brought to Eternalia to hone her skills, discovers that she
has secrets buried in her memory for which some would kill.
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The Lost Boy
Perfect for fans of the NYT bestseller Sold on a Monday, this
Southern historical novel based on the true story of a boy's
mysterious disappearance examines despair, loyalty, and the nature
of truth. In 1913, on a summer's day at Half Moon Lake, Louisiana,
four-year-old Sonny Davenport walks into the woods and never
returns. The boy's mysterious disappearance from the family's lake
house makes front-page news in their home town of Opelousas. John
Henry and Mary Davenport are wealthy and influential, and will do
anything to find their son. For two years, the Davenports search
across the South, offer increasingly large rewards and struggle not
to give in to despair. Then, at the moment when all hope seems lost,
the boy is found in the company of a tramp. But is he truly Sonny
Davenport? The circumstances of his discovery raise more questions
than answers. And when Grace Mill, an unwed farm worker, travels
from Alabama to lay claim to the child, newspapers, townsfolk, even
the Davenports' own friends, take sides. As the tramp's kidnapping
trial begins, and two desperate mothers fight for ownership of the
boy, the people of Opelousas discover that truth is more complicated
than they'd ever dreamed.

The Pale King
'The Lost Boy' is the harrowing but ultimately uplifting true story
of a boy's journey through the foster-care system in search of a
family to love. This is Dave Pelzer's sequel to 'A Child Called It'.

100 Provocative Statements about the Lost Boy
'Someone has said that when you have nothing left but God, you
realize that God is enough. God had stood beside me when no one else
wanted me. He was not going to abandon me now. God would have to
heal the emotional pain that throbbed through my body.' As a child,
Dorie was rejected by her mother, sent to live in an orphanage where
she was regularly beaten by the orphanage director, was beaten time
and again by cruel foster parents, and was daily told that she was
ugly and unlovable. Dorie never knew love until a group of college
students visited the orphanage and told her that God loved her. As
she accepted that love, her life began to change. Dorie is the
thrilling, true account of what God's love can do in a life. Doris
Van Stone takes readers through the hard years of her childhood into
her fascinating years as a missionary with her husband to the Dani
tribe in New Guinea. With the rise of illegitimate births, the
increase in divorce statistics, and the frightening escalation of
child abuse, this story stands as a reminder that God's love,
forgiveness, and grace are greater than human hurt and sorrow. More
than 170,000 in print.

A Man Named Dave
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The New York Times bestseller A Long Walk to Water begins as two
stories, told in alternating sections, about two eleven-year-olds in
Sudan, a girl in 2008 and a boy in 1985. The girl, Nya, is fetching
water from a pond that is two hours’ walk from her home: she makes
two trips to the pond every day. The boy, Salva, becomes one of the
"lost boys" of Sudan, refugees who cover the African continent on
foot as they search for their families and for a safe place to stay.
Enduring every hardship from loneliness to attack by armed rebels to
contact with killer lions and crocodiles, Salva is a survivor, and
his story goes on to intersect with Nya’s in an astonishing and
moving way.

Too Close to Me
The Lost Boy
The #1 New York Times–bestselling author and child abuse survivor
reveals the challenges that he still faces as an adult, as a
husband, and as a father. In the blockbuster autobiography A Child
Called “It”, Dave Pelzer shared the story of his childhood—one of
the most dramatic and extreme stories of child abuse ever prosecuted
in the state of California. As a child, Pelzer was beaten, starved,
and abused both emotionally and physically by his alcoholic and
mentally unstable mother. As a man, Pelzer went on to have love,
happiness, a fulfilling career, and a family of his own. To many,
Pelzer seemed to have found his happy ending. But for a child abuse
survivor, living a normal adult life carries challenges and
complications above and beyond those faced by most people. This
book, the fifth in Pelzer’s nonfiction series, provides an honest
and courageous look at the difficulties inherent in marriage,
parenthood, work, and life from the perspective of someone who
survived horrific physical and emotional terrors as a child—and who
seeks to meet the responsibilities and complications of adult life
with love, strength, and an open heart.

My Story
New house, new school, new friends - but Matt Lanchester knows it
won't all be that easy when he moves from Milton Keynes to Hay-onWye. Almost as soon as he arrives he is drawn into a mystery when he
sees a roadside memorial marked by a little wooden cross with the
initials M.L carved into it. His initials! Then he meets Robbo and
Tig and Old Wil Jones and his wife, Gwynnie. There's history here
and a well kept village secret - and Matt is desperate to find out
more. His new acquaintances are keener on taunting Wil - Wil, the
murderer. But that's not Matt' s style. Befriending Wil, and with a
sense of a shadowy figure always close by, he learns about a tragedy
in the past, helps set the record straight and finally lay to rest
the ghost of boy he feels he's come to know. Linda Newbery
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effortlessly mixes the old with the new, the past with the present,
tragedy with triumph as she writes about communities and
individuals, facing challenges and being accepted.

The Lost Boy
The twenty-sixth book in the hugely popular Peter Decker and Rina
Lazarus series from New York Times bestselling author Faye Kellerman

Neverseen
In this book, we have hand-picked the most sophisticated,
unanticipated, absorbing (if not at times crackpot!), original and
musing book reviews of "The Lost Boy: A Foster Child's Search for
the Love of a Family." Don't say we didn't warn you: these reviews
are known to shock with their unconventionality or intimacy. Some
may be startled by their biting sincerity; others may be spellbound
by their unbridled flights of fantasy. Don't buy this book if: 1.
You don't have nerves of steel. 2. You expect to get pregnant in the
next five minutes. 3. You've heard it all.

The Lost Boy
Robert Heinlein's Hugo Award-winning all-time masterpiece, the
brilliant novel that grew from a cult favorite to a bestseller to a
science fiction classic. Raised by Martians on Mars, Valentine
Michael Smith is a human who has never seen another member of his
species. Sent to Earth, he is a stranger who must learn what it is
to be a man. But his own beliefs and his powers far exceed the
limits of humankind, and as he teaches them about grokking and watersharing, he also inspires a transformation that will alter Earth’s
inhabitants forever

Castaway Kid
The Lost Children of Wilder
As nearly four million readers have learned from his three previous
books, Dave Pelzer doesn't believe in feeling sorry for himself.
Abused mercilessly by his mother as a child, Dave has taken
everything that happened to him and turned it into something
positive so that he can help others. Now happily married and with a
child of his own, he celebrates the twin pillars of strength that
saw him through his darkest hours: resilience and gratitude. And he
shows how anyone can tap into these virtues to live a better and
more fulfilling life. In Help Yourself, Dave Pelzer explains how to
move beyond a painful history, harmful negative thoughts, and
innumerable setbacks by urging readers to take control and be
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accountable for their lives. Filled with his own history, as well as
the personal struggles of others who have learned how to turn
adversity into triumph, Help Yourself is a rousing call to readers
who want real answers to real problems. Never before in paperback,
it will undoubtedly join Pelzer's previous paperbacks on bestseller
lists for years to come.

The Lost Boy
An orphaned boy in contemporary Senegal must decide between doing
what is right and what is easy as he struggles to keep a promise he
made to his dying father in this “stirring” (School Library Journal)
debut novel laced with magical realism. Eleven-year-old Mor was used
to hearing his father’s voice, even if no one else could since his
father’s death. It was comforting. It was also a reminder that Mor
had made a promise to his father before he passed: keep your sisters
safe. Keep the family together. But almost as soon as they are
orphaned, that promise seems impossible to keep. With an aunt from
the big city ready to separate him and his sisters as soon as she
arrives, and a gang of boys from a nearby village wanting everything
he has—including his spirit—Mor is tested in ways he never imagined.
With only the hot summer months to prove himself, Mor must face a
choice. Does he listen to his father and keep his heart true, but
risk breaking his promise through failure? Or is it easier to just
join the Danka Boys, whom despite their maliciousness are at least
loyal to their own? One Shadow on the Wall is about love and loss,
family and friendship, and creating your own future—even when it’s
hard to do.

The Lost Boys (Peter Decker and Rina Lazarus Series,
Book 26)
A sharp, provocative, dangerous, critical, and important novel about
the foster care system. A. Dudley Johnson, Jr. TV Producer/Writer:
Diff'rent Strokes and Webster Author: Adirondack and, the soon to be
published sequel, Louisburg Square Lost Boy offers an insightful
view of the Child Protective Services system while being a brooding
thriller. Karrie Hyatt, author of Moving PicturesBefore he was
helped by a volunteer special advocate and a new case worker, before
he was taken in by a couple in witness protection with a price on
their heads, conveniently supplied by a Miami Drug Lord who wanted
them dead, before he spent two nights in jail, charged with murder,
and before his foster father was shot and almost killed by an
assassin, James Pope was a 12 year-old orphan living a mundane life
in a run-down Los Angeles area group home. Read the book to hear him
tell his story.

100 of the Most Outrageous Comments about the Lost Boy
After Nate moves into his new house, he discovers an old tape
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recorder in his bedroom and is suddenly thrust into a dark mystery
about a boy who went missing many years ago. Now, as strange
creatures begin to stalk Nate, he must partner with Tabitha, a local
sleuth, to find out what they want with him. But time is running
out, because a powerful force is gathering strength in the woods at
the edge of town, and before long Nate and Tabitha will have to
confront a terrifying foe and uncover the truth about the Lost Boy.

Lost Boy
Abandoned by his parents when he was just three years old, Rob
Mitchell began his journey as one of the last “lifers” in an
American orphanage. As Rob’s loneliness and rage grew, his hope
shrank. Would he ever find a real family or a place to call home?
Heartbreaking, heartwarming, and ultimately triumphant, this true
story shows how, with faith, every person can leave the past behind
and forge healthier, happier relationships. Now, Rob’s story has
been turned into a compelling audiobook narrated by Paul Rothery.
Listeners will be encouraged to find hope in every situation as they
follow Rob through his life journey.

Lost Boy Found
This book chronicles the unforgettable account of one of the most
severe child abuse cases in California history. It is the story of
Dave Pelzer, who was brutally beaten and starved by his emotionally
unstable, alcoholic mother: a mother who played tortuous,
unpredictable games--games that left him nearly dead. He had to
learn how to play his mother's games in order to survive because she
no longer considered him a son, but a slave; and no longer a boy,
but an "it." Dave's bed was an old army cot in the basement, and his
clothes were torn and raunchy. When his mother allowed him the
luxury of food, it was nothing more than spoiled scraps that even
the dogs refused to eat. The outside world knew nothing of his
living nightmare. He had nothing or no one to turn to, but his
dreams kept him alive--dreams of someone taking care of him, loving
him and calling him their son.

The Lost Boy: A Graphic Novel
Offers the true story of a Sudanese boy who, through unyielding
faith, overcame a wartorn nation to become an American citizen and
an Olympic contender.

A Teenager's Journey
Dave Pelzer's sequel to million-copy bestseller A CHILD CALLED 'IT'
As a child, Dave Pelzer was brutally beaten and starved by his
mother. The world knew nothing of his living nightmare and he had
nothing and no one to turn to. But his dreams kept him alive Page 9/13
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dreams of someone taking care of him, loving him and calling him
their son. Finally, his horrific plight could no longer be hidden
from the outside world and Dave's life radically changed. THE LOST
BOY is the harrowing, but ultimately uplifting true story of a boy's
journey through the foster-care system in search of a family to
love. The continuation of Dave Pelzer's story is a moving sequel and
inspirational read for all.

Lost Boys
The #1 New York Times and #1 internationally bestselling author who
is a shining example of what overcoming adversity really means now
shares the lost chapter of his uplifting journey, which has touched
the lives of millions. From A Child Called “It” to The Lost Boy,
from A Man Named Dave to Help Yourself, Dave Pelzer’s inspirational
books have helped countless others triumph over hardship and
misfortune. In The Privilege of Youth, he shares the missing chapter
of his life: as a boy on the threshold of adulthood. With
sensitivity and insight, he recounts the relentless taunting he
endured from bullies; but he also describes the thrill of making his
first real friends—some of whom he still shares close relationships
with today. He writes about the simple pleasures of exploring his
neighborhood, while trying to forget the hell waiting for him at
home. From high school to a world beyond the four walls that were
his prison for so many years, The Privilege of Youth bravely and
compassionately charts this crucial turning point in Dave Pelzer’s
life and will inspire a whole new generation of readers.

Lost Boy
In 1973 Marcia Lowry, a young civil liberties attorney, filed a
controversial class-action suit that would come to be known as
Wilder, which challenged New York City’s operation of its fostercare system. Lowry’s contention was that the system failed the
children it was meant to help because it placed them according to
creed and convenience, not according to need. The plaintiff was
thirteen-year-old Shirley Wilder, an abused runaway whose childhood
had been shaped by the system’s inequities. Within a year Shirley
would give birth to a son and relinquish him to the same failing
system. Seventeen years later, with Wilder still controversial and
still in court, Nina Bernstein tried to find out what had happened
to Shirley and her baby. She was told by child-welfare officials
that Shirley had disappeared and that her son was one of thousands
of anonymous children whose circumstances are concealed by the veil
of confidentiality that hides foster care from public scrutiny. But
Bernstein persevered. The Lost Children of Wilder gives us, in
galvanizing and compulsively readable detail, the full history of a
case that reveals the racial, religious, and political fault lines
in our child-welfare system, and lays bare the fundamental
contradiction at the heart of our well-intended efforts to sever the
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destiny of needy children from the fate of their parents. Bernstein
takes us behind the scenes of far-reaching legal and legislative
battles, at the same time as she traces, in heartbreaking
counterpoint, the consequences as they are played out in the life of
Shirley’s son, Lamont. His terrifying journey through the system has
produced a man with deep emotional wounds, a stifled yearning for
family, and a son growing up in the system’s shadow. In recounting
the failure of the promise of benevolence, The Lost Children of
Wilder makes clear how welfare reform can also damage its intended
beneficiaries. A landmark achievement of investigative reporting and
a tour de force of social observation, this book will haunt every
reader who cares about the needs of children.

A Brother's Journey
Imagine a young boy who has never had a loving home. His only
possesions are the old, torn clothes he carries in a paper bag. The
only world he knows is one of isolation and fear. Although others
had rescued this boy from his abusive alcoholic mother, his real
hurt is just begining -- he has no place to call home. This is Dave
Pelzer's long-awaited sequel to A Child Called "It". In The Lost
Boy, he answers questions and reveals new adventures through the
compelling story of his life as an adolescent. Now considered an FChild (Foster Child), Dave is moved in and out of five different
homes. He suffers shame and experiences resentment from those who
feel that all foster kids are trouble and unworthy of being loved
just because they are not part of a "real" family. Tears, laughter,
devastation and hope create the journey of this little lost boy who
searches desperately for just one thing -- the love of a family.

A Child Called It
Sophie battles the rebels -- and recovers dark memories from her
past -- in this jaw-dropping fourth book in the bestselling Keeper
of the Lost Cities series.

The Lost Boy
The agents at the IRS Regional Examination Center in Peoria,
Illinois, appear ordinary enough to newly arrived trainee David
Foster Wallace. But as he immerses himself in a routine so tedious
and repetitive that new employees receive boredom-survival training,
he learns of the extraordinary variety of personalities drawn to
this strange calling. And he has arrived at a moment when forces
within the IRS are plotting to eliminate even what little humanity
and dignity the work still has. The Pale King remained unfinished at
the time of David Foster Wallace's death, but it is a deeply
compelling and satisfying novel, hilarious and fearless and as
original as anything Wallace ever undertook. It grapples directly
with ultimate questions--questions of life's meaning and of the
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value of work and society--through characters imagined with the
interior force and generosity that were Wallace's unique gifts.
Along the way it suggests a new idea of heroism and commands
infinite respect for one of the most daring writers of our time.

Lost Boy, Lost Girl
A Man Named Dave, which has sold over 1 million copies, is the
gripping conclusion to Dave Pelzer’s inspirational and New York
Times bestselling trilogy of memoirs that began with A Child Called
"It" and The Lost Boy. "All those years you tried your best to break
me, and I'm still here. One day you'll see, I'm going to make
something of myself." These words were Dave Pelzer's declaration of
independence to his mother, and they represented the ultimate act of
self-reliance. Dave's father never intervened as his mother abused
him with shocking brutality, denying him food and clothing,
torturing him in any way she could imagine. This was the woman who
told her son she could kill him any time she wanted to—and nearly
did. The more than two million readers of Pelzer's New York Times
and international bestselling memoirs A Child Called "It" and The
Lost Boy know that he lived to tell his courageous story. With
stunning generosity of spirit, Dave Pelzer invites readers on his
journey to discover how he turned shame into pride and rejection
into acceptance.

A Child Called It
Tells the story of a child's abuse at the hands of his alcoholic
mother

Running for My Life
Many thousands of readers were moved by Richard B. Pelzer's heartwrenching memoir, A Brother's Journey, in which he detailed the
horrifyingly abusive childhood he endured at the hands of his
mother, whose treatment of her children was first revealed by Dave
Pelzer in his own hugely successful memoir, A Boy Called "It". Now,
Richard reveals how the abuse inflicted on him as a child continued
to affect his life as a teenager. He turned to drugs and
contemplated suicide, while simultaneously trying to establish an
autonomous life away from his destructive family situation. Yet as
he stumbled toward adulthood, fighting and facing his demons,
Richard's ultimate struggle toward victory was his alone. His
salvation finally came when a surrogate family took him in, offering
comfort, hope, and unconditional love --and ultimately the
transformational power of forgiveness.

One Shadow on the Wall
Lambda Literary Award finalist In Sassafras Lowrey's gorgeous queer
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punk reimagining of the classic Peter Pan story, prepare to be swept
overboard into a world of orphaned, abandoned, and runaway bois who
have sworn allegiance and service to Pan, the fearless leader of the
Lost Bois brigade and the newly corrupted Mommy Wendi who, along
with the tomboy John Michael, Pan convinces to join him at
Neverland. Told from the point of view of Tootles, Pan's best boi,
the lost bois call the Neverland squat home, creating their own idea
of family, and united in their allegiance to Pan, the boi who cannot
be broken, and their refusal to join ranks with Hook and the leather
pirates. Like a fever-pitched dream, Lost Boi situates a children's
fantasy within a subversive alternative reality, chronicling the
lost bois' search for belonging, purpose, and their struggle against
the biggest battle of all: growing up. Sassafras Lowrey is a
straight-edge queer punk who won the Lambda Literary Emerging Writer
Award and was named to the inaugural Trans 100 list by We Be Trans.
Sassafras's books, Kicked Out, Roving Pack, and Leather Ever After,
have been honored by organizations ranging from the National Leather
Association to the American Library Association.
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